
 
Mayor’s Message  

Hello, I hope this message finds you and your families safe and well. 
 
I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to the 53 residents who volunteered their time in April to help plant 
the many beautiful additions to our new Butterfly Garden. It was truly a joy to work side by side with         
everyone, what a great experience! 
 
In May, we celebrated the Grand Opening and ribbon cutting of the Butterfly Garden. It was a nice event 
along with a wonderful dinner and good conversation among neighbors. If you're interested in joining a    
volunteer group to help with the garden’s ongoing maintenance, please feel free to give me a call, we’d love 
your help! 
 
Also in May, we marked a major milestone: the 100-year celebration of Montverde becoming a town! The 
community picnic at Kirk Park was a fantastic event, full of fun, families, and community spirit. It reminded 
us how special our town is and how we should definitely plan more picnics like it. 
 
Looking ahead, we're excited to announce the starting of the Lakeside drive improvements in May. As many 
of you know, Lakeside drive is a narrow road that needs some attention. Thanks to a $1.8 million grant           
secured specifically for this project, Lakeside drive will soon be wider and safer. 
 
As always, I encourage everyone to attend our monthly Council meetings, held on the second Tuesday of 
each month. We serve dinner at 5:30pm, and the meeting begins at 7:00pm. We also hold additional Council 
meetings and workshops as needed, so please keep an eye on the Town website for updates. 

Many thanks,  
Joe Wynkoop, Mayor   cell: 407-496-1673  

Mayor@mymontverde.com   

We are looking for Volunteers to assist in the library or help with town 

events.  If interested please send your name, address and interests to 

Sandy Johnson at townclerk@mymontverde.com or 407 469-2681, 

Meetings & Events 
June 3, 2025 Town Council Special Meeting 
6:30 p.m.—in Town Hall 
June 10, 2025 Town Council Regular Meeting 
7:00 pm—in Town Hall 
 

Newsletter 

JUNE 2025 

Stormwater Tip of the Month: Pick up your pet’s waste. Help keep our 

lakes clean. 

Volunteer Work Day 

April 2025 

mailto:Mayor@mymontverde.com


Library News 

WOW, June is here and the heat is on!   

I hope everyone is ready for an amazing summer! We're working tirelessly to fill our 
shelves with a fantastic selection of books and DVDs. We've already added so much to 
our collection, and there's even more on the way. Make sure your library card is up to 
date, and if you don't have one yet, stop by and get one in time for our grand opening.  

Enjoy the summer and happy reading! 

Kathleen and Hilary 

Water Conservation An easy way to save water is to use a bucket and sponge when washing cars and bikes. Washing your bike 
or car with a bucket and sponge instead of a hose saves a lot of water. A hose can waste 6 gallons per minute if you leave it run-
ning, but using a bucket and sponge only uses a few gallons! Also, some car washes recycle water instead of letting it run down 
the sewer drains. Ask your parents to check if a car wash near you recycles water.  

Town Events—May 


